
Dear Sirs, 
 
In my opinion the Constituency of East should be re-instated.  The eastern region of the country has 
seen the largest increase in population since 2009 – the last time Constituency of East 
existed.  Census figures support this. 
 
I believe in order that there be a reasonable equality of representation between constituencies,  that 
the Constituency of East be reintroduced. 
 
I strongly recommend same. 
 
 
Eithne Coughlan 
 


